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Voyda, Joseph (CI-StPaul)

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 12:39 PM
To: Ben.Petok@ci.stpaul.mn.us; Lovas, Mike (CI-StPaul); Pete Nelson; Kantner, Libby (CI-

StPaul); Johnson, Cassi (CI-StPaul); Dubruiel, Paul (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_WebMaster; 
Donovan, Suzanne (CI-StPaul); Satterberg, Sarah (CI-StPaul); Xiong, James (CI-StPaul); 
Turner, Cherisse (CI-StPaul); Rong-Hwa Gau; Sheldon, Tina (CI-StPaul); 
Savannah.Simms@ci.stpaul.mn.us; Burchill, Hannah (CI-StPaul); Dumke, Alexander (CI-
StPaul); Voyda, Joseph (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance - Lametti & Sons Inc - City Wide sewer lining , City 
Project #18-S-2049

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Joseph Voyda. 

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people: 

Subscribers of ENS - D6: District 6 Planning Council (710 recipients)  

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Ross Larson, for Lemetti & Sons Inc, for City 
Wide sewer lining, City Project #18-S-2049, on Saturday June 1st through Thursday August 1st from 6pm to 7am. 
Construction activities will be scheduled to minimize noise as much as possible in the late night and early morning hours. 
The event will be located at Old Maryland between Abell and Jackson St. and at Como Ave between Kent and 
Topping. Further details concerning this event will be forthcoming. 
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